Mr Bill Woods MLA 

Re : Taxi Deregulation in Canberra 

Mr Woods, 

As a Taxi Proprietor I reject the ICRC Draft report on Deregulation of the taxi and hire car industry in Canberra.

These are the points that I would like to raise in regards to the deregulation:

1. Probably not one of the ICRC board members would be a taxi proprietor working 12 to 14 hours a day at around $40 k a year, and all the responsibility over seven days a week.  The members of the ICRC would surely be earning a lot more than this with superannuation, sick pay, workers compensation etc.


2. 1988/89 Taxi Plates were put on the counter by the department for tender at a reserved PRICE of $80k being the commercial price of the day for a taxi plate, Subsequent tenders, Had a token price near to $250 k for the plate.


3. After deregulation the unrealised value of the taxi plate currently around $250k would drop somewhat if not significantly and the compensation that is being offered I feel would not cover the substantial loss in the unrealised value of the current market value of the taxi plate. 

The compensation being proposed doesn’t come close to covering costs to financiers for many of the proprietors.  Let alone being anywhere a respectable amount. 


4. Deregulating the Industry I believe would not be good for the paying passengers as the fares, would most probably increase to cover running costs and to make up for any losses that would occur as a  result of deregulation.
 

5. We have long serving Proprietors and Directors that know the industry and have held the taxi industry interest as well the service to the paying public.
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                                                                                                            B. Elliott 

                                                                                                             8th May 2002   

